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I am requesting a Special Use Permit for the shed structure located in the rear of my 

property. The rear yard on my property is angled as it follows along the alleyway. In an attempt 

to utilize my property efficiently and to square the shed to the house structure the shed was set 

unknowingly within the necessary setback. The shed is completely on my property and within 

the fence line. 

As per the requirements set for Special Use Permits: 

The shed structure is NOT in any way detrimental to the safety, healthy, morals and 

general welfare of the community. 

The shed structure DOES NOT create congestion in streets, roads, alleys, and other 

public ways and places in the area involved. 

The shed structure DOES NOT create hazards from fire, panic or other dangers. 

The shed structure DOES NOT cause overcrowding of land and undue concentration of 

population. 

The shed structure in NO WAY adversely affect or interferes with public or private 

schools, parks, playgrounds, water supplies, sewage disposal, transportation or other 

public requirements, convenient and improvements. 

The shed structure DOES NOT interfere with adequate light and air. 

 


